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Comments: Dear Flathead Forest,

 

I am concerned about the proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge.  Expansion will result in increased

automobile traffic as well as increased use of trails in the area.  This will have an adverse effect on wildlife and on

the quality of the outdoor experience for visitors.  People camp in the area for quiet and solitude.  Developing an

additional campground may be a better solution for serving a larger number of visitors.


